
Beach Volleyball Facility  
Community Open House  
  

Monday, August 13, 2018  

6:30 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.  
  

Simpson Center for Student-Athlete High Performance, Cronk Room 

Enter from Memorial Stadium Gate 4, Piedmont Avenue 
  

Community input is a critical component of UC Berkeley’s process for developing new projects. We 

invite our neighbors to an open house to share background and planning details for an improved beach 

volleyball facility at Clark Kerr Campus.  

  

The proposed facility would replace existing beach volleyball courts at Clark Kerr Campus with a 

modern training and competition facility. First and foremost, this project demonstrates the value UC 

Berkeley places on gender equity, including access to equitable athletics facilities for our male and 

female student-athletes. In addition, we must maintain compliance with the provisions of Title IX that 

support and protect those very same values. 

 

Representatives from UC Berkeley will be on-hand to engage with the community, to share information 

about this project, and to listen to your input. Light refreshments will be served.  

  

We look forward to welcoming you. 

Inquiries: (510) 642-1173 or planning@berkeley.edu 
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